
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Authorization for use of the CIPM MRA Logo 

 

I, Dr Martin J.T. Milton, Director of the International Bureau of Weights and 
Measures (BIPM), on behalf of the International Committee for Weights and 
Measures (CIPM), hereby authorize Force Technology, Vejen (Denmark), to display 
the CIPM MRA Logo in their calibration and measurement certificates covered by 
Calibration Measurement Capabilities (CMCs) published in the BIPM key comparison 
database (KCDB). 

This authorization for use of the CIPM MRA Logo is given on condition that Force 
Technology fully applies the conditions detailed in the policy CIPM MRA-P 11, 
Appendix A and could be revoked upon breach of any of the provisions set out in the 
afore-mentioned policy. As said in CIPM MRA-P 11, the authorization is granted as a 
non-exclusive right and remains valid as long as the institute fulfils all the conditions 
of the CIPM MRA as evidenced by the continued publications of its CMCs in the 
KCDB. 

 

Dr Martin J.T. Milton  
Director of the BIPM 
8 March 2022 


